
From: Diane Ducharme Gardner [mailto:diane@26and2.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 7:47 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Antrim proposed wind farm 
 
Good Morning Pamela: 
 
I am writing to you in opposition to the Antrim Wind proposed wind farm.  This would 
be visible from Franklin Pierce Lake where we have a summer cottage.  Our main reason for not 
wanting the wind farm is that it is in the Rural Conservation District in the North Branch of 
Antrim, and the zoning does not allow such a facility in the RCD. It has also been turned down 
by the SEC in 2012 and again in 2013 when Antrim Wind appealed the decision. 
 
It is the same project as the one proposed in 2012, minus one wind turbine, the remaining 9 
turbines that are nearly 500' in height, higher than any building in New Hampshire.  Tuttle Hill 
and the ridge line all the way to Willard Pond is not the right location for a wind farm, and we 
want to preserve the RCD for it's aesthetic value. 
 
Thank you for you consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Diane and Mike Gardner 
124 Mountainside Drive 
Antrim, NH 
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